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During a conversation o
n 4-13-64 Mr././. Lee pkin.of_the 

president's Commission 
asked Inspector Malley 

whether the FBI !lag 

contacted allinformant
s for information conce7TrilyConneciiOng 

that-OSildiaY-Eiiie-b
b.-d'Wfth-166-COiinniSiti

iiy 0)%  mi. Aiiikiii 

biated-t1 at-Chief-JUdt
iaWi-rf-6Thid-fAia6d-l

brs question to Rankin
 

and had indicated that 
he would like a_specifi

c:iesponse from the .FB
I. 

441  
e  8. 11. C. Sullivan.P-p• 

t4; 
LEE HARVEY OSWALD 

INTERVAL SECURITY . RUS
SIA - CUBA 

of President Jobn F. Ke
nnedy' dated 11 -22- 

- By teletype to all 
offices under the cap

tion "Assassination 1
 

61_11QBuxefiut...lnatructed 

that.informantsj!q_conacJed_19r 1DIVimation_bearing_on_the_asaass4natiow 

otFTesid6a-ke Led!. 
It is likely that many

 of the informants 'her 

con 	were questioned fo
r information they could furnish 	ii Of 

1 

regarding Oswald inasm
uch as Oswald was the 

principal suspect and 
(N% 

incarcerated late on 1
1-22-63. However, it i

s believed desirable a
t 1  

t( this time to contact AlLinformanta with specific reference to 

knowledge concerning any
 corTiie-ctionsof Oswa

ld with the CP. We hav
e 

at this time throughou
t thpfield 1089 securi

ty...informants and 341 

potential security informants 'Me it will entail C6aliiiiblir 

45freitT-it-iii-lialii-e
il-eSehtfil to make 

these contacts so.tIk
ly e0 

may respond to the Comm
ission's query. /0P-  ' ",./....•-:-.. 
	4.0J 

ACTION: 	
t /t/'-e<f 

'Vt.r ' 	
17 APR 211(.:54 

1„. 
 

4' 	There is attached for
 approval an airtel to 

Albany lath 

two copies to all fiel
d offices with appropr

iate inMuctions for • 

expedite handling of t
his matter. In view of

 the considerable' -- 

investigation concernin
g Oswald conducted by L

egal Attache, Mexico 

City. he is also being 
instructed to respond t

o the inquiry .
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Crtc, 

1 - Mr. Belmont 
1 • Mr. Mohr 
1 - Mr, DeLoach 	

• 

1 - Mr. Sullivan t , 

1 - 	Malley 

1 - 	Baumgar
dner 

1 - Mr. Bra/4pm 
1 Mr. Lenkhan 

i41. - Mr. RompJ 	AA 

mag cm; 	ass 2V, 
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